
Greetings, 
 

After taking care to find out what is actually in the house 

bill HB 4135 I wanted to take the time to voice my concerns 

over this proposed legislation.   
 

The bill is a poor example of clearly written legislation.  This 

bill has enough wiggle room to NOT even protect Oregonians' 

rights to basic food and water. I’ve had a parent deal with an end 

of life issue and this proposal would create more problems for 

end of life care,  I’m urging you as a concerned citizen to please 

vote no on HB 4135 

 

Thank you for listening to your constituents, 
 

Scott, Beth and family 

 

 
 
 


